2018 PLAIN ENGLISH SPEAKING AWARD

Lachlan Shead and Mary-Kate Daniel are to be applauded for their public speaking
performances at Moorebank High School on Monday 21 May 2018.

Our local area’s final of the 2018 Plain English Speaking Award consisted of a solid field of
speakers from seven schools, competing for only three positions going through to the regional
final. Lachlan’s topic relating to improving teaching for life-long learning, and Mary-Kate’s on
acknowledging our moral shadow side, were both received well by the audience. They were also
impressive in the impromptu section of the competition, which is always very challenging.

Well done to both of them for their admirable representation of the College.

David Gawthorne
Senior School Teacher - English
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